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MESSAGCE FROM MISS SAWYER

| hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As we embark on the start of a new
academic year, | would like to extend a warm welcome to all our returning families and offer a special greeting to
those who are joining us for the first time.

I'm sure that the summer will have been filled with exciting adventures and cherished memories. | trust that the
children have enjoyed a restful break and are now eager to embark on their learning journey with renewed
enthusiasm. It is always heartening when children return to school settled and ready to embrace the challenges and
opportunities that lie ahead.

To ensure a smooth transition into the new school year, | encourage you to regularly check the school website, read
the weekly newsletters, and attend parent-teacher meetings. This will help you stay connected and involved in your
child's education. Additionally, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child's class teacher or any member of the
team should you have any questions or concerns; we are here to support both you and your child.

96'76% CLASS ATTENDANCE

99% Orange unit 94% Maroon class

ATTEN\?VAE'E&E THIS .: Blue class . Indigo class
. Green class 100% Turquoise class
Our target is 97% :
94% Lime class 98% Magenta class
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Attendance

' ‘ It is great to see all the children back after the summer break. We’d like to take this
opportunity to remind everyone about our attendance raffle. If your child is in school on

time everyday in a week they will receive a raffle ticket, which will be entered into the big
prize draw at the end of term. The main prize this term is a £50 Asda voucher!

Doors open at 8.35am to allow plenty of time for children to get settled for the start of
lessons at 8.45am. Children are often upset if they arrive late and this can impact how they
feel for the day. We want to avoid this as much as possible.
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DATES FOR YOLUPR DIARY : TWEET OF THE WEEK

Park Grove Primary @ ParkGroveSchoal - 12

The first winners of the brand new Headteacher's Award for behaviour!

Monday 11th September - KS2 Jorvik trip

Monday 11th September - Turquoise swimming lessons start
Thursday 21st September - PTA AGM at 7.30 at the Black Horse on
Monkgate. Everyone welcome.

Wednesday 27th September - MacMillan coffee morning

Friday 27th October - School closes for half term




